
          December 2022 

  NEWSLETTER 

WINTER IS UPON US! 

All CUPE members work under the protec-

tion of a contract called a collective agree-

ment. Your local union bargains the terms 

of the agreement.  

Elected local union leaders also work with 

the employer to resolve problems in the 

workplace.  

If you have questions about your rights at 

work, the people to talk to are your local 

executive. They will know the specific de-

tails of your agreement.  

    We need YOU! 

Vacancies include: 

• Communications Officer 

• Joint Health and Safety 

Committee 

• Grievance Committee 

Talk to your exec for 

more info, or check out 

the positions in the         

Bylaws at 

www.masa3433.ca 



    December 2022 

Membership Meeting Dates 

General Membership Meeting: February 2nd, 2023, 11:30 am - 1:00 pm 

Annual General Meeting: April 26th, 2023, 11:30 am - 1:00 pm 

Your Executive 

President - Tasha Hawkes | thawkes@mta.ca 

Vice President - Sally Smart | ssmart@mta.ca 

Secretary/Treasurer - Jordon Davidson | jodavidson@mta.ca 

Education Officer - Curtis Michaelis | cmichaelis@mta.ca 

Grievance Officer - Andrea Debruijn | adebruijn@mta.ca 

Membership Officer - Charline Kelly | chkelly@mta.ca 

Recording Secretary - Jessalyn Hart | jhart@mta.ca 

Lunch & Learns 

Save the date!  Our very first Lunch & 

Learn since the beginning of the Pandemic 

is scheduled for December 6th, 12:00 pm -

1:00 pm. 

Topic: The New Collective Agreement 

Lunch will be provided.  See you all there! 

Our 2021-2025 Collective 

Agreement has been posted 

to our CUPE 3433 website.   

You can find it here at: 

https://masa3433.ca/

resources/collective-

agreement/ 
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The Holidays are almost here!  Our Social Committee has been 

busy planning lots of fun events with tons of prizes! 

What’s NEW online at www.cupe3433.ca? 

• Union Education 

• Discounts for Members 

• GNB Duty to Accommodate info link 

• National Post Secondary Education Campaign 

Please make sure if you or a fellow member are going through a rough 

time or celebrating a milestone, to let your social committee know by 

emailing masasocial@mta.ca 


